
From: William Cron <cron2wr@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2019 12:13 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Beth Cron <bethanycron@gmail.com> 
Subject: Message of support for projected work at 614 Soule Blvd 

 

Hello, 

 

We live at 1406 Lutz Ave, three houses down from 614 Soule Blvd, which is the subject of an 

upcoming public hearing regarding a variance request. This is the second hearing for the request 

and we are sending this note as a reiteration of our support for the project. Both the owners of the 

home and the project manager for Forward Design Build contacted us to share the details of their 

project proposal and to note how it impacts the streetscape on Lutz. Although we will not be 

attending the public hearing, we support the proposed work and appreciate the excellent 

communication from the homeowners and architect. We welcome the change and believe it will 

only serve to further beautify our neighborhood. 

 

Best regards, 

 

William & Bethany Cron 

1406 Lutz Ave., A2 

William R. Cron 
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